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NOTICE - BURN BAN LIFTED 
 

Chehalis Reservation 
Effective Wednesday October 1, 2025; the Department of 
Public Safety, in consultation with the Chehalis Tribal 
Department of Natural Resources, has lifted the Burn Ban. 
 
Starting Wednesday October 1st, you may now have open 
campfires, safely use fireworks and safely burn yard debris. 
When burning, it's important to have water nearby and clear 
the area around the fire to limit potential wildfires. 
 
If you plan to burn yard debris piles larger than four (4) feet in 
diameter, you must obtain a free Burn Permit from the Tribal 
Natural Resources Department located at 26 Niederman Rd.  
 

It is always illegal to burn trash, furniture 
or construction debris. 

 
 
Questions? Contact Chehalis Tribal Department of Natural 
Resources (360)273-5911. 


